
 

 

 

Plainview-Old Bethpage Welcomes Students Back to School  
Classes Return for the 2022-2023 School Year 

PLAINVIEW, NEW YORK (September 2022)—The skies were clear and bright amid the cool late 

summer weather on September 2nd as the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District welcomed 

students back for the 2022-2023 school year. Across the District, teachers and staff greeted the new and 

returning students fresh from their summer breaks and ready to learn.     

“It is always a delight to see the excitement on our students’ faces as they come back to the classroom for 

the first time after summer and continue their educational careers,” said Superintendent of Schools Dr. 

Mary O’Meara. “School is such a special place, and I look forward to seeing our students forge lifelong 

bonds and learn lifelong lessons over the next nine months.”  

This year, the District adopted the theme “Every Student Matters, Every Moment Counts” to reflect just 

how precious the time that each individual student spends in the classroom is. The theme represents the 

District’s ongoing commitment to reach every student—no matter their needs.   

For more information about the Plainview-Old Bethpage Central School District, please visit the 

District’s website at www.pobschools.org. Exciting activities happening throughout the District and 

programs celebrating student achievement can also be found on the District’s Facebook page at 

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/. 

 

 

Students at Stratford Road Elementary School were ready to go for the first day of school. With them was 

Superintendent of Schools Dr. Mary O’Meara.  

https://www.facebook.com/pobschools/


 

  

Students at Plainview-Old Bethpage Middle School were excited for the start of classes. 

 

Stratford Road students had the opportunity to reunite with friends after their summer breaks. 

 

POB Middle School students arrived for the 2022-2023 school year.  



 

 

The excitement for the start of school was clear for many students at Stratford Road.  

 

Staff led their students to their classrooms at POB Middle School. 

 

Teachers helped Stratford Road’s youngest students find their way on the first day of classes. 



 

 

Dr. O’Meara chatted with POB Middle School students before the opening bell.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


